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1. ARR/FTR Market Review 

 
Issue Status 

The ARR FTR Market Task Force (AFMTF) is currently in the education and analysis phase. 

Target Completion  

The AFMTF is expected to complete by the end of 2020. 

Progress Update 

The AFMTF has held six meetings to date. At the most recent meeting on June 26, 2020, PJM shared a revised 
scope for the consultant that will be hired. PJM discussed a potential plan for the ARR FTR Market Task Force 
during the consultant’s review, and took feedback from the stakeholders on this topic. The meeting concluded 
with a plan to distribute a poll to decide on the recommendation that will be brought to the MIC regarding next 
steps of the AFMTF during the consultant’s review. The poll notification was sent on Thursday, July 9, 2020, 
responses were accepted through Thursday, July 16, 2020, and a review of the poll results will occur at the  
upcoming Wednesday, July 22, 2020 AFMTF meeting. 

Action Requested 

No action requested at this time. 

https://pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=%7b83FCE36D-AF05-4ED7-8231-EE8F41C74E0C%7d

